
Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 01 September 2025 
 
Question from:  Sam Barnes 
 
Question to:  Councillor Durrans, Cabinet Member with 

responsilbity for Public Services and 
Communities 

 
QUESTION 
 
Why did the Council take no action to implement the 2019 report recommendation to 
develop parts of the Shay estate in order to make the 
stadium financially self-sufficient? 
 
Response 
 
Further clarification from Sam Barnes identified the report referenced was a Place 
Scrutiny Board from 18th April 2019.  
  
The minutes of that meeting state:  
  
IT WAS AGREED that: (a) the report be noted; and (b) the Director, Public Services 
be requested to submit an update report in twelve months.  
  
Due to Covid, no further report was submitted, until the Budget Proposals for 
2024/25  
 
 


